
Fiesta 5K Frequently Asked Questions 

Q: Are pets allowed?  

A: Furry family members are not allowed at the 5K run/walk as the time allotted is 
limited and will not allow for a leisure time of play.  

Q: When is the last day to register? 

A: Registration will end April 28th. Registration will cap at 100 participants due to 
Sahuarita Lake Park requirements. We will not have onsite registration, only check-in. 

Q: Are strollers/wagons allowed? 

A: The course is fit for strollers, wagons, and wheelchairs. We ask that you stay 
towards the back of the line or to the right of the path to allow runners to pass 
easily. However, NO bikes, roller skates, rollerblades, etc. are allowed due to 
liability. 

Q: I registered but now I can’t make it, can I get a refund? 
​
A: We understand life happens. Unfortunately, there are NO REFUNDS, no exceptions.  
We will gladly transfer your entry to another individual of your choice.  

Q: Will there be Port-a-potties or restrooms on the course? 
 
A: Yes, the park is equipped with sufficient public facilities.    
 
Q: I raised more than $100.00. Who do I turn my money into? 
 
A: Any monies above your registration fee should be turned into your local 
church/pastor. You/Your church will receive $50.00 credit from your registration fee.  
 
Please feel free to send further inquiries through the website, 
arizonaladiesministries.com or on any of our social media outlets. 
 FB- Arizona Ladies Ministries, IG - arizona_ladies  
 
 
 
 
 


